
Union campaigns against zero-hours 
 Finland 

Public services union JHL, and particularly its youth section, is campaigning and 
lobbying to get zero hours contracts abolished. The union is concerned that these 
contracts are no longer exceptional and are increasingly being used not only in the 
private sector but also the state and municipal sectors.
Read more at > JHL (EN)
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